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PSL LIBRARY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

July 21, 2014 

Rare Books Conference Room 

 
In Attendance (Committee/Voting Members): 

 

Ali Roghani – SOM 

Ted Reid – SOM 

Michaela Jansen – SOM 

Susan Bergeson – SOM  

Ruth Gard – SON 

Katie Bennett – SOAH 

 

Dr. Roghani (Chair) called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM and a quorum was reached. The minutes were 

approved for the previous 04-07-14 meeting and will be posted on the Library’s website. 

 

Old Business: 

Susan Bergeson, from School of Nursing, discussed with Richard about the ex-students retaining their eRaider 

access for 450 days, removing the need for special consideration.  

 

New Business: 

Dr. Roghani introduced Susan Bergeson, PHD, and Allan Eisenbaum, MD, two new School of Medicine faculty 

members.  

 

Susan will contact Student Government Association, and provide an updated list of current students that are 

elected to attend the committee meetings.  

 

Paul and Stephanie stated the online payment option is now available at the HSC Libraries homepage. The service 

accepts debit and credit, it will be convenient to students anywhere with internet access.  

 

Paul stated the paper cut project is in the process and will soon be available to students. Students will be able to 

download an app to their smart phone and release a print job. 

 

Discussions: 

Eric Edwards, a third – year graduate student, will serve as the next president for the Student Government 

Association.  

 

TTUHSC Libraries will receive $125,000 in new HEAF funds for the next fiscal year. 

 

Richard stated that the El Paso separation transition is still going on. 

 

Next Meeting: 

September 15, 2014 – 3:00 p.m. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 

 

 


